
NV-ASA Meeting

10-28-18

President Lars Larson called the meeting to order at 2:15 pm.  There were 22 people in attendance 
including several guests.

Lars announced that the Club’s next activity will be the Holiday Social on December 9 at the Beck’s 
home.  Membership renewals are due in February and can be paid at the social or by using the other 
options described in the newsletter.

Don Hyatt reported on the rhododendron banquet he attended the previous afternoon.  Don had a copy 
of a book by their speaker, Mr. Dove, available for sale.

Don Hyatt and Rick Bauer provided an entertaining slide show of their convention trip to Europe this fall 
featuring numerous gardens and quaint towns they toured.

Lars conducted a raffle for door prizes.  The raffle was followed by a plant exchange and free for all.

Submitted by Joanne Neckel, Secretary


